
This family/medical leave bill HB 3031 will hurt many businesses in Oregon.  This may work in the major 
corporations but for small business it would be a disaster.  You would never be able to higher just one 
person you will be hiring 2 as both employees could be absent for a half year each.   
 
Please do not support this bill as it needs more thought and the employer needs some protection too.   
 
Thanks  
 

Bernice Lesueur                                                                                                           

 


